
June 28, 2005 
 
Chairperson and Members of the      Regular Meeting of  
Parks, Recreation and Community     July 5, 2005 
Resources Advisory Commission 
 
 

Hermosa Beach Little League 
Snack Stand Rebuilding Project 

 
 
Recommendation 
Staff recommends that Commission approve the request from Hermosa Beach Little League 
(HBLL) to tear down and rebuild the Snack Stand, contingent upon plan approval by the 
Community Development Department and construction schedule approval by the Public Works 
Department.       
 
Background 
The Department of Community Resources received an application for demolition and 
reconstruction of the Snack Stand at Clark Field.  Morri Mohr, HBLL President and the HBLL 
Board of Directors submitted the letter of request.   
 
Projected timeline for the project is November, 2005 through February, 2006 to open in time for 
the 2006 Little League season beginning in March, 2006.  Restroom facilities will remain 
functional during construction and field use will not be impacted.   
 
HBLL will fund the entire project by utilizing league monies combined with donated labor and 
materials.  A listing of subcontractors is provided within the letter of request.        
 
Attachments: 
 
A. Letter of Request  
B. Design Proposal 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Lisa Lynn 
Community Resources Director  
    


